
  

From: Ben Browne]  
Sent: Tuesday, June 07, 2016 3:20 PM 

To: Dawn McAlpine 
Subject: Deputation RE Council vote on SCDSB site plan 

 Hello Ms. McAlpine, 

If I may, I would like to request a deputation regarding Council's vote from June 6, 2016 on the 

site plan submitted by the Simcoe County District School Board for the proposed South Barrie 

secondary school. This deputation would be presented to Council on June 13, 2016.  

 Thank you very much, and best wishes. 

  

Sincerely, 

 

Ben Browne 

  


